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Mission Statement:  

To Love and to Lead 
 

The Mission of Heritage United Methodist Church 

is to Love God and people passionately and to Lead 

people into a passionate relationship with Jesus Christ. 

In Hospital: 

Bill Thomas (Health South) 

Harry May (Mercy) 

Shirley Bromley (Mercy) 
 

At Home:  

Otis Barnes, Doug Bowen, Charley 

Hartley, David Hendrickson, Judah 

Martin, Judy Spencer, Debbie Stewart, 

Shirley Touchstone, Dorinda Stewart, 

Connie Warren, Saylor Wilkinson  

 

Assisted Living:   

Steve Burns (Fianna Hills NH) 

Mary Coble (Crawford H&R) 

Gerlinda Dibble (Willowbrook) 

Geraldine Hurst (Pink Bud Home) 

James Minor (Crawford H&R) 

Pike Robinson (Alma Rehab) 

Jean Stratton (Crawford H&R) 

Warren Taylor (Methodist) 

Therese Zolk (Valley Springs H&R) 

 

 

AUGUST  USHERS 
 

8:05 am 
Mike Kneeland 

Benton Cone 

Mike McSpadden 

John Poole 
 

9:30 am 
John Symonds 

Merle Katz 

Tom Konert 

Carol Ray 
 

11:00 am  
Daniel Chisolm 

Justin Sangster 

Nathan Elliott 

Grant Elliott 

August 13  

EDUCATION 

APPRECIATION SUNDAY 

 

August 20  

FALL KICK-OFF WITH 

SUMMIT TRACE 

 

August 27  

FOOD  TRUCK SUNDAY 

Heritage Happenings is published weekly 
Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs: 8 am - 5 pm; Fri: 8 am - 12 pm 

Phone: 479-474-6424 

FAX & E-mail Address:  474-8549; office@heritage.church 

Church Web Page: www.heritage.church 

Arkansas Area Bishop: Rev. Gary Mueller 

District Superintendent: Rev. Steve Coburn 

Lead Pastor: J. Wesley Hilliard, whilliard@heritage.church 

Pastor Emeritus Bill Kelton, bekelton@sbcglobal.net 

Director of Ministries: Roger Goins, rgoins@heritage.church 

Welcome Minister: Becki Kneeland, bkneeland@heritage.church 

Congregational Care Pastor: Max Goins, mgoins@heritage.church 

Outreach Pastor LaToya Shepherd, lshepherd@heritage.church 

Ministry Development Pastor: Ron Lewis, rlewis@heritage.church 

Accompanist: Rick Endel, rendel@heritage.church 

Youth and Family Pastor: Brian Seewald, bseewald@heritage.church 

Associate Youth Minister: Brad Martin, bmartin@heritage.church 

Middle School Pastor: Brad Sneed, bsneed@heritage.church 

Childrenõs Minister: Shea Marsh, smarsh@heritage.church 

Financial Manager: Leticia Schelm, lschelm@heritage.church 

Publications Secretary: Kathy Goins, kgoins@heritage.church 

Staff Secretary: Pam James, pjames@heritage.church 

Facility Manager: Steve Kelton, skelton@heritage.church 

Newsletter/Bulletin Announcements: office@heritage.church 
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HONORARIUMS  AND  

MEMORIALS  
In honor of JOSH  MCCLURE (son 

of Greg and Judy McClure) by: 
 Greg and Judy McClure (MF) 

In honor of DONNA  PARKERõS 

BIRTHDAY  by: 

 Bill and Debbie Thomas (YM) 

In memory of JOHNNY  PARKER by: 

 Donna Parker (BF) 

In memory of DON  HENRICHS  

(father of Rhonda Chambers and 

Uncle of Malinda McSpadden) by: 

 Roger and Gina Burkert 

In memory of W ALLY  HAYS by: 

 Kay Hays (BF)  
 

MF - Missionary Fund  YM - Youth Ministry 

BF - Building Fund 

NOW  IS THE  T IME 
Now is a good time to add your 

voice to the Sanctuary Choir! 

Wednesday night rehearsals are 

from 6:30-7:30 in the Worship Arts 

room beginning next week. 

HERITAGE  RIDERS 
Time to saddle up again. We are 

going to Soda Steve's at Tenkiller 

Lake (next to Fin and Feather) for 

lunch on Saturday, August 19th. We 

will be leaving the church at 9 am 

and riding through the Cookson 

Hills WMA. Contact Max Garrett 

at 414-7757 if you plan to ride so 

he can get a head count. Hope to 

see you there. 

FOOD  TRUCK  SUNDAY  
Coming Sunday, August 

27 from 9 am - 2 pm in 

the Heritage Parking 

Lot! Invite your friends 

and offer to pay for 

someone else when you buy your 

lunch.  Spread the word!  Open to 

the public!  

W E NEED YOUR  HELP 
We need volunteers to set-up and 

tear-down tables and chairs  for our 

Fall kick-off on Sunday, August 20th 

at Adoni Tsuri (John and Pat Pooleõs 

place).  We will meet for a night of 

family fun and music. Contact Becki 

at bkneeland@heritage.church if 

you can help! 

W OMENõS BIBLE  STUDY  
Are you restless?  Do you believe 

thereõs more?  Join us on Thursdays 

from 6-8 pm beginning August 24th 

in room 121 as we study Jennie 

Allenõs, Restless.  

W ELCOME  TO  THE  HERITAGE  FAMILY  

Loretta Sossamon Nickie Wilke  Kristen Sossamon Joyce Grieg 

Rachel Shepherd 
Daughter of LaToya Shepherd 

Leonard Shepherd 
Son of LaToya Shepherd 

TO HERITAGE  CHURCH  
You've heard it said so many times-

"Words are not enough"....and in 

this case, the old adage is true. We 

simply cannot find a way to 

adequately express our feelings 

over the past weeks as we said 

goodbye to you and our 8 years of 

ministry at Heritage.  The 

outpouring of love, support and 

blessings toward us on our last 

S u n d a y  w a s  s i m p l y 

overwhelming.  Thank you for the 

cards, the thoughtful gifts, the 

beautiful reception, and who will 

ever forget that spectacular cake 

from Larry Shackelford and 

"Confectionately Yours"?!    There 

is just no church like Heritage 

Church!  We will keep you all very 

close to our hearts with gratitude 

for all we have experienced 

together.  
 

May the Lord bless you 
and keep you! 

 

Chuck and  
Louann King  

ITõS TIME  TO  VOLUNTEER  FOR OUR   

DOWNTOWN  CHRISTMAS  OUTREACH ! 
TRAINS! TRAINS! TRAINS! òVan Burenõs Great Train Experienceó 

presented by Heritage Church is currently in the planning stages. At this 
time, we are looking for volunteers to help build platforms and decorate 

sets for our trains to be showcased.  If you are handy with wood work or 

you have a knack for décor please contact Bob Bretch at rbretch@cox.net 

or Becki Kneeland at bkneeland@heritage.church.  We will be asking for 

more volunteers as more plans are revealed. 

John and Jomie Carter 

FROM YOUR  PASTORõS HEART  ... W HEN  THE  LAST  NOTE  IS PLAYED, òWELL DONE!ó 
Sunday, July 30th, we ended an eight-year season in the life of Heritage.   It was the season with Chuck King.  At the 

end of the third service, I had the men from the worship arts ministry and from Chuckõs life-group gather around 

him as he sang his composition, The Priestly Blessing.  As Chuck finished the song and continued the arpeggio up the 

keyboard to hit that final note, two thoughts overwhelmed me:  1) This is really over.  I canõt believe it! and 2) I 

heard a word from the LORD to Chuck and Heritage, òWell done!ó     
 

We truly were blessed to have Chuck in our lives and as the Worship Arts Minister at Heritage.  He was a gift from 

the LORD to us.   His love for Jesus, his friendship, his pursuit of excellence, his honoring of the role of lead pastor, 

his love for both the latest contemporary worship music and the old traditional favorites; his world class skill in 

conducting, directing, writing, acting, and singing; his sharing of the Jewish roots of the Christian faith, his amazing 

creativity and his desire to see us reach the lost endeared him to me, our congregation, and so many within the 

River Valley.   
 

As Chuck mentioned Sunday, he went through a very low period, and we walked with him through the process of 

restoration.  Since then, Chuck has brought to us many outstanding experiences in the LORD -- Passover for nearly 

1000 at the Alma Arena, Scrooge, Narnia, Korczakõs Children, Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur, The Feast of 

Tabernacles, God With Us, wonderful Christmas Eve services, incredible Good Friday services, amazing 
Resurrection celebrations with Arrows International, The Christmas Miracle of Johnathan Toomey, and so much 

more. 
 

As this chapter closes, the LORD says, òWell done, Chuck!   I have a new assignment for you!  Well done, Heritage!  

I have good things ahead for you too!ó  As your pastor, I could not be more proud and thankful for you!  I am 

thankful to the LORD for this past chapter and look forward with faith and great expectation for 

the next season the LORD has for us! 
 

Love you, 

Pastor Wes 

D ISCOVERING  YOUR  SPIRITUAL  GIFT   
Have you ever wondered if you had any God given gifts or talents? You know you are saved (received Jesus Christ 

as your personal Lord and Savior), but you are wondering what can you do for Jesus and His Kingdom? How can you 

make a difference in the Kingdom of God? Fortunately, the Bible gives us great information and direction in the area 

of Spiritual gifts and their purpose for Godõs Kingdom. 
 

The Apostle Paul tells in in I Corinthians 12:1 (AMP): òNow about the spiritual gifts [the special endowments given 

by the Holy Spirit], brothers and sisters, I do not want you to be uninformedó. Paul is letting us know itõs not a 

secret, he doesnõt want us to be uninformed; he wants us to KNOW what our Spiritual gifts are. Do you know what 

your Spiritual gifts are? In the Book of I Corinthians, Romans 12, and Ephesians we see 20 gifts the Holy Spirit gives 

to equip the saints for the purpose of building up the church body.  
 

In I Corinthians 12:7 (NLT) Paul tells us why the gifts are given: òA spiritual gift is given to each of us so we can help 

each other.ó The purpose of these gifts are to build up, bless, and benefit the church body so the church is healthy 

and being a blessing in the community.  
 

Peter says it best in his forth chapter found in I Peter verses 7-11(NLT): (7)The end of the world is coming soon. 

Therefore, be earnest and disciplined in your prayersé(10)God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of 

spiritual gifts. USE them WELL to serve one another. (11) Do you have the gift of speaking? Then speak as though 

God himself were speaking through you. Do you the gift of helping others? Do it will all the strength and energy that 

God supplies. Then everything you do will bring glory to God through Jesus Christ. All glory and power to him 

forever and ever!   Amen 
 

If you donõt know what your Spiritual Gifts are, look for a class coming soon this fall that will help you discover and 

provide training in what your GIFTS AND TALENTS are.   

Blessings, 
 

Ron Lewis 
Pastor over Ministry Development                

mailto:bkneeland@heritage.church

